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Kathryn Rogers

Dear Inquiry and  Advisory Comitee Members,  I am writing in response to the EES 
conducted proposed Mineral Sand Mine Project.   I do not believe the project should 
go ahead due to its potential for   - environmental damage - negative health effects 
on the local community - destruction of important indigenous cultural sights -
negative effects on the lively hood of local - farmers  - destruction of a beautiful 
tourist destination     As a family we enjoy travelling to Gippsland to enjoy the 
beautiful  natural environment. The potential polluting of the Mitchell River, effect 
on wildlife and the massive water requirements for the project are of great concern.   
The area has just come out of yet another drought and will no doubt be in drought 
again in the next twenty years. It seems if nothing else impractical to commence a 
project with an annual 3 billion litre water requirement.   Thank you for your time,  
Kathryn Rogers
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